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DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

Halifax, ÏÏ.S.
Jan. 11 1928.

Dr. 0. F. Martin
Dean of the Medical Faculty,
Me Grill University, Montreal.

Dear Dr. Martin,
With reference to our recent interview concerning the 

possibility of creating a chair of Research Physiology as part of
the Department of Physiology.

As you will well appreciate, research of any kind can
only he well conducted in a suitable environment, which above all 
should offer as few disturbing factors as possible.

therefore, I personally feel that a clear
For the real

success of such a chair,
mutual arrangement should be arrived at between the authorities of

in which are suggestedthe University and the prospective holder,
the following conditions.-

The chair of Research Physiology, although(1)

appertaining to the Department of Physiology shall be 
independent, the holder thereof being responsible directly to the 
University authorities not only in academic matters, but also for

The title of the holder is ’’Research Pro-his laboratory budget.
fessor of Physiology."

He should have at his disposal rooms specially 
set apart for that purpose containing his own appropriate equip-

( 2)

ment.
He shall have authority to appoint at least two(3)


